April 1, 1975

Mr. David Barsamian
521 East 87th Street
Hew York, N.Y. 10028
Dear Mr. Barsaﬁian:
We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation

of $100.00 which you were kind enough to give to the

Diocese for the 60th Anniversary of Armenian Martyrs'
Day.

We enclose herewith our receipt No.20674.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Director

Enc.



